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ESQUIMALT HIGH SCHOOL PARENT DOCKER 

April 2 - April 6, 2018 
 

Monday, Apr. 2 No School   

Tuesday, Apr. 3 No School  

Wednesday, Apr. 4 First Day back to school 
Mass Notification System testing by CFB Esquimalt 

 
11:00 a.m. 

Thursday, Apr. 5   

Friday, Apr. 6   
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS           
Apr. 10  ICBC Road Safety Speaker for grade 12s, 1st block 
Apr. 11  Parent Teacher Interviews - 1:15 p.m. dismissal 
Apr. 11  End of Term 3 
Apr. 13 4C Overnighter for students in the Challenge          

Program 
Apr. 17  PAC Meeting @ 6:45 p.m. 
Apr. 18  CORE Modified Schedule 
Apr. 19 District Career Fair - 9:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. @Archie 

Browning Arena 
Apr. 19  Report Cards distributed to students at end of day 
Apr. 20  NO SCHOOL - Professional Development Day 
Apr. 20, 21 & School Musical 

26-28   
  
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Parent teacher interviews will be from 3:00 - 7:00 p.m. in the gym on 
Wednesday, April 11th.  Interviews can be booked using our online 
booking website starting at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, March 12th 
through until 7:00 p.m. on Sunday, April 8th.  ‘How to’ instructions can be found on our school website - 
https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca/   We recommend booking early as demand may exceed teacher availability.  

Students will be dismissed early on Wednesday, April 11th  at 1:15 p.m. 
 
SATISFACTION SURVEY 
The Ministry of Education has released their Satisfaction Survey. We are asking Parents of grade 10 and 12 
students to complete it, as well as staff and our grade 10 and 12 students.  The survey is anonymous - please 
contact Esquimalt at esquimalt@sd61.bc.ca to obtain a random login code.  The survey is open until April 27th 
to complete.        Website: www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm 
 
 

 
 
 

Spring is coming, and Spring Break is Here 
                                 Enjoy! 

The holidays can be a time of 
relaxation, but for some of us it can 

also be a struggle to manage our grief 
and emotions.  If any 

parents/students are needing extra 
support over the holidays please reach 

out to the 24 hour Vancouver Island 
Crisis line at 1-888-494-3888.  Also 

provided is a crisis chat online from 6-
10 nightly at www.vicrisis.ca and there 
is a crisis text line from 6:00-10:00 pm 

at 250-800-3806.  You can also get 
more information at 

www.youthspace.ca for local 
resources and support.  Have a safe 

and supported holiday. 
 In an emergency , please call 911 

 

https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca/
mailto:esquimalt@sd61.bc.ca
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm
http://www.vicrisis.ca/
http://www.youthspace.ca/
https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https://cpb-us-east-1-juc1ugur1qwqqqo4.stackpathdns.com/sites.psu.edu/dist/e/21601/files/2015/03/spring-flowers-background-3.jpg&imgrefurl=http://sites.psu.edu/showerthoughts/2015/03/17/14-ways-to-pretend-spring-is-here/&docid=09prLH2cesC-qM&tbnid=MMg4d0qdnL_fnM:&vet=12ahUKEwjN19u_vfHZAhUN6mMKHfSJAKo4ZBAzKBgwGHoECAAQGQ..i&w=444&h=289&bih=956&biw=1920&q=spring &ved=2ahUKEwjN19u_vfHZAhUN6mMKHfSJAKo4ZBAzKBgwGHoECAAQGQ&iact=mrc&uact=8
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FOSTER PARENT SUPPORT SERVICES SOCIETY MESSAGE 
Every child deserves to be in a safe and nurturing home. Many children and youth on Vancouver Island today 
are not able to live with their families. They need a temporary home, a safe haven in their community where 
they can stay while they and their families heal and become strong again.  
 
Maybe fostering is something you’ve never thought of; maybe it’s something you’ve thought about for a long 
time; maybe now is the time. It starts with just one.  It begins with a phone call. Not a lifetime commitment, 
not a promise to save the world. Just one phone call to say you might be able to offer a safe place for a child 
or youth to stay 
while they and 
their family heal 
and become 
strong again. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



For more information please visit our school website at https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca 

 
 
 
 


